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Dear Eureka Elementary School parents and students, 
 
With the announcement of the school dismissal continuing through the end of the school year, 
we have decided to make some improvements to online learning. Starting Monday, April 27th: 

 
 

● Instruction will begin no earlier than 8:30 and end by 1:30.  
● Teachers will be available until 4:00 for additional help. Reach out to them early and 

often. They are there to help.  
● We want to encourage students to continue working hard and complete any work that 

they are missing.  Normal grading will still be issued at the end of the term.  Report cards 
will be mailed home.  

● Grades will be updated regularly. 
● The final day of instruction will be May 14th.  During the final week of school, May 18-22, 

we will have a final checkout.  A schedule will be released at a later date for students to 
return all school supplies and pick up personal belongings that were left at school. Watch 
for communications from your child’s teacher for more information on this.  

● Parent/teacher conferences will not be held, if you have any questions, please contact 
your child’s teacher, Becky Underwood (​beunderwood@tintic.org​) or Mr. Ward 
(​bward@tintic.org​). 
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